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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As part of the year 4 religious studies this term we will be visiting a Sikh 
Gurdwara in Hounslow.  The dates are as follows: 
 
Thor Class – Tuesday 19th March 

Boudicca Class – Wednesday 20th March 

Octavious Class – Wednesday 27th March 

 
This is a free trip and will support the RE curriculum this term. We are 
fortunate to have the opportunity to visit this place of worship of the local 
Sikh community and would remind you that all children should wear a 
scarf that covers their head – this includes the boys.   As part of their 
service to the community, food will be offered to the children at the 
Gurdwara but they are under no obligation to eat it.  We shall return to 
school in time for lunch. 
 
The children will not take part in any religious service.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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